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Dear Chairman Craven and House Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Tony Cucinotta, I am a homeowner, undeclared voter, a high earning tax payer and an avid gun enthusiast.  I 
am a single issue voter.  I'm writing to voice my very strong opposition to HB-5436.  I find this to be a drastic overstep on 
my constitutional rights.  I will vote in whatever primary I need to against anyone who supports this bill.  Not only is this 
bill unconstitutional, it will cost the state hundreds of thousands of dollars defending it up to the Supreme Court, 
because that's where it is going.  Rhode Island doesn't have a gun problem.  This bill unfairly targets law abiding citizens 
and does nothing to address gang violence or illegal guns.  I am for getting illegal guns out of the hands of criminals, but 
all this bill does is punish thousands of people that did nothing wrong.  I am disgusted by this and by our government.  


